
 

  

                            

                                CUSTOMER ADVISORY NOTICE ON FORCE MAJEURE 

 

Date: 4th April, 2020 

 

We do hope you and your families are safe. 

These are unprecedented challenging times the world is going through, and the UAE government is doing all it 

takes to keep the country safe and COVID free.  

We will continue to do our best within the legal framework of the law in managing your freight and would also 

like to declare a situation like this as Force Majeure, whereby things maybe beyond our control and delays 

must be expected.  

Most airlines and shipping lines have already declared this situation as Force Majeure due to the cancellation 

of schedules without notice. 

Our team has been working from home for the last two weeks and we have had a 100% success rate in 

managing our customers shipments.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your trust and valuable support and, would like to 

reassure you of our commitment in handling your shipments within the guidelines from the UAE government.  

 

STAY WELL, STAY SAFE. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 


